
 

11th February 2021 

The Heckington St.Andrew’s team would like to thank YOU for all 
your hard work and dedication with home learning with your children. 
You made it to Half Term!  
 
We know how difficult this has been for everyone, yet we have been 
amazed at how you have all adapted, battled and persevered to make 
a huge difference to your child’s learning. Let’s hope we soon have 
some news that we can welcome all children back to school. 
 
 
Now it is time to switch off the screens, forget about home learning 
for a week, try not to worry about the washing pile and enjoy family 
time! You deserve it!  

 
 


